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2 HSIP-0053(591), DALE COUNTY
Access Management on AL-53 (U91231) fro

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), in collaboration with the Federal
Highway Administration (FHWA), is proposing to improve traffic flow and address
safety concerns by modifying access and reducing conflict points. The project will
simplify and smooth the traffic flow along the corridor by modifying or removing a
select number of driveways. The project will improve safety and reduce delays along
US-231 (AL-53) from the intersection of Deese Road and the intersection of AL-123 in
Ozark. It will also include new islands, pavement markings, and striping.

End Project (Deese Rd.) .

Start Project/(SR-123)

MEETING INFORMATION:
IN-PERSON MEETING WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS:
Online: www.aldotinvolved.com Place: Ozark City Hall

275 N. Union Ave.
Ozark, AL. 36360
Date: October 4, 2021 from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM
Special Assistance (by Appointment Only):
Please call (334)353-6897 to leave a voicemail

All comments should be submitted by October 14, 2021




